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Palmyra- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently visited the Wayne County Fair in Palmyra, where

he met with Pam Ferranti, President of the Wayne County Fair Board of Directors, as well as

members of the Fair Court including Wayne County Dairy Princesses and Apprentices.

Senator Nozzolio acknowledged the hard work and dedication of the hundreds vendors,

volunteers and local organizations that help to make this annual event such a success. The

Fair brings in visitors from around the region as well as local residents and helps to support

the local economy.



 

 

 


